2/14/14

Mr. Steven Sugg, Superintendent

435 South Bridge St.

Sheridan, OR 97378

Dear Mr. Sugg,

This letter is to inform you of my official resignation from Sheridan School District as Autism/Behavior
Specialist. I will be sure to follow the necessary protocol for leaving, and please let me know if there is
anything additional I need to do.

I have grown as an individual and learned much from my colleagues in Sheridan School District. Ihave
enjoyed working alongside the teachers and staff at both Faulconer-Chapman School and Sheridan High
School. I know I will take the lessons I’ve learned here as I progress further in my career.

I wish you, and Sheridan School District continued growth and success in the future.

Sincerely,
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Angela Poletti



